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I strongly oppose HB 3076 due to its financial burden on law-abiding citizens and its 

unconstitutional restrictions on Second Amendment rights. This bill imposes 

excessive fees and compliance costs, making it harder for responsible individuals to 

exercise their right to bear arms. It also increases the cost of doing business for 

firearm retailers, potentially forcing small shops to close and limiting consumer 

access. 

 

Furthermore, HB 3076 lacks a clear fiscal impact statement, leaving taxpayers and 

businesses uncertain about the long-term economic consequences. Public safety 

should be a priority, but this bill punishes responsible gun owners rather than 

addressing crime at its source. I urge you to reject HB 3076 and support policies that 

uphold both safety and constitutional rights. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gina Detweiler  


